
   
 
 
 

 

Service Announcement 
 

 

Attention: All Trades  

Date:  December 05, 2022 

Re:  General Rate Increase 

 
****************************************************************************** 

To our Valued Customers, 
 
Due to the increasing cost of non-fuel related operational expenses and to 
continue to provide the highest quality service to our customers, Hybur Ltd. 
announces that a General Rate Increase will be effective on January 09, 2023 for 
shipments between US, the Cayman Islands, Belize and Pt. Morelos. 
 
The General Rate Increase (GRI), effective January 08, 2023 will be as follow: 
 
 

20' Dry/Reefer $                              100.00 

40' Dry/Reefer $                              200.00 

OV 40' $                              225.00 

VEHs NE 700 CFT (500 cft avg) $                               100.00 

VEHs Exceeding 700 CFT 

Per 40 cft/2000 lbs $                             5.00 

Breakbulk LCL Per 40 cft/2000 lbs $                             5.00 

LCL- 1 cft $                             0.26 

 


